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Thursday 8 March 2018 

 
Dear Parents                               
                                                                                                        
We would like to inform you that the NAISAK Year 5 and 6 students are hosting a PSHE charity event in 
the school courtyard on Wednesday 14 March from 10:15 - 11:45.  This will link to their PSHE topic 
on Dreams and Goals as they identify ways that they can work with other people to make the world a 
better place. All Primary students in Years 2-4 will have the chance to visit the event.  
 
If children would like to take part in some of the activities and purchase something that has been 
handmade by the students, they are welcome to bring in no more than QR20. All money raised will go 
to Qatar Charity. Qatar Charity works to provide quality healthcare to sick people around the globe, 
reduce child labour and poverty and help create homes to replace the ones destroyed by natural 
disasters.  
 
Some of the activities and merchandise organised by the children are: 
-sponge the student  
-talent show 
-origami 
-slime for sale 
-demonstration sessions 
-bracelets for sale 
-bookmarks for sale  
-penalty shoot out 
-bake sale 
-ice-cream for sale 
-popcorn for sale 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Year 5 & 6 Team  
 
 


